
Statement from the Treasurer 2018 

In line with my duties as the Honorary Treasurer of Hampshire and Isle of Wight LDC I am 

required to publish an annual statement regarding the Statutory Levy.  

In conjunction with Dorset LDC ,with whom our Statutory levy is linked, a decision was made 

to reduce the Statutory Levy for our constituents from 0.3% TCV to 0.27% in order to reduce 

our surplus funds effective from April 2018.  This will be reviewed on an annual basis and if 

our funds deplete faster than anticipated I will be making a recommendation to the 

Committee to vary the amount of the Levy accordingly.  

This will be reviewed again in September 2019 

Claudia Peace 

Hon Treasurer 

Hampshire and Isle of Wight LDC 

 


